
Dear Friend in Christ,

We recently unveiled designs for our renovated church, and we?re planning to break ground 
in early 2018. Last weekend I announced that we had $600,000 left to raise with a new 
matching gift of $300,000. Your response has been truly amazing! In the last week, we?ve 
raised over $126,865 in new pledges that will be matched dollar for dollar. We now need to 
raise just $173,135 more to earn the remaining match and meet our fundraising goal. Can 
you help us? If you haven?t pledged yet or if you can increase your initial pledge now is the 
time! All new and increased pledges will be matched up! Thank you for your generosity ?we 
are so blessed to be a part of the Lourdes community!

ONLINE: www.LourdesDenver.org/give

MAIL: Please fill out pledge card in pew & mail to:

2200 S. Logan St. Denver, CO 80210

CALL: The parish office (303)722-6861

Make a pledge:
Fr. Brian Larkin, Pastor
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